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CPE Training Rescheduled to April 29 [1]

April 15, 2013 by normandy.roden [2]

Due to severe weather, our April 16 CPE courses were rescheduled to Monday, April 29. For 
more information on the two courses (Understanding Internal Controls, Cash Controls), see 
the CPE website at www.cu.edu/controller/cpe [3]. If you registered for an April 16 session, 
please contact CPE Program Manager, Lisa Suzanne Vallad, at cu.cpe@cu.edu [4] to indicate 
your availability for the new date.
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